
TRACK AND FIELD DAY
SPONSORED BY THE PTA

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7TH, 2023

Track and Field Day is coming!

We are so excited to have this event return and are planning the biggest one yet!

**This year’s theme isTHE JUNGLE **

We are bringing aWILD track & Field day to the Intermediate school!

Tell your child/ren to get ready to goBANANAS for an exciting day!

We’re not LION!

Let’s not MONKEY around!! Students will participate in a full-day of fun onWednesday, June 7th!

Your child will be outside for the entire day and will need the following items:

⮚ A water bottle marked with his or her name on it. We will have a water station set-up for them to refill

throughout the day.

⮚ Appropriate shoes and clothing, i.e. closed-toed tennis shoes, socks, and lightweight clothes for

outdoor play.

⮚ SUNSCREEN- PLEASE APPLY THIS BEFOREHAND.

o Hats are allowed!

Each grade level will need to wear their grade’s spirit color for the day:

⮚ 3rd grade- ORANGE (Cheetahs)

⮚ 4th grade- BLUE (Toucans)

⮚ 5th grade- GREEN (Snakes)

You can be as crazy as you want to be with this- Hair color, Hats, tube socks- you get the idea!

Parents! We can not have a successful event without YOUR help!! Please sign up here to volunteer:

https://forms.gle/9y2uQqyPEtC18Fh78

*There will be a volunteer cap, so don’t delay!

*** We will be having Fla-Vor-Ice brand popsicles this year. If your child has any allergies and/or is not allowed

to partake in this, please contact your child/s homeroom teacher and as soon as possible.

For specific allergen questions, please contact the school nurse Traci Goforth: tegoforth@southfayette.org

Any other questions- please email: istrackandfield@southfayettepta.org
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